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!!r. David A. Lynch -

~

.,!;, N !! i) j'ss...
General Attorney

!}j-i
. 1

Iib Ij 1 U;b L uld MInternational & Raw flaterials
. United States Steel Corporation "

600 Grant Street
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230

Dear !!r. Lynch:

Thank you for your letter of April 18, 1979 expressing your views on
IlilC's interpretation and implementation of the Uranium liill Tailings
Radiation Control Act of 1978. The Cc=11ssion has received coments
frca various intcrested parties and expects to consider this nitter
in the near future.

Your cc:raents will be put in the public file and will be considered in
the ultiaate decision regarding tiraing questions posed by the !!ill
Tailings Act.

Sincere 1/,

Original Signed by Thomas F. Engelhardt

T' mas F. Engelhardt
sting Executive Legal Director

.

'802 252


